Thursday, September 19, 2019
Please Totally Repeal House Bill 1687

As a Montgomery County PA resident, much more must be done 1 AM is over-generous. People with
pets need a safe time to let them out after dark. There is no need for a local resident to be setting of
these types of fireworks to begin with. A repeal of the new law would be best.

Elizabeth Pezzano
3612 Worthington Rd
Collegeville, PA 19426





